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To whom it may concern 
 
The 23rd Limerick Scout Group is a voluntary youth organisation providing outdoor 
adventurous activities to young people in Caherdavin and the wider Northside area. Our 
Group is based out of our Scout Hall on Blackthorn Drive. The hall is also used by several 
other community groups. 
 
The Group is currently in the process of upgrading the Scout Hall in line with Scouting 
Ireland's new fire safety guidelines. While the Group appreciates the need for the 
guidelines, they come with a considerable financial burden to a voluntary organisation such 
as ours.  
 
With this in mind, we are reaching out to local businesses such as yours to support our 
Sponsor a Fire Door campaign. All we are asking for is a small donation of €100 which 
will cover the cost of one door. In exchange, the Group will add a plaque to the door with 
your company's name on it as well as adding your logo to the supporters' page on our 
website.  
 
If you would like to sponsor one of the doors, please contact me on the number below. 
Your support in this campaign will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read this letter. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Yours in Scouting  
 
 
_______________________ 
 
Michael O’Halloran 
Group Leader 

 

087 239 2429 
GroupLeader@CaherdavinScouts.ie 
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